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Rivercrest Neighborhood Assoc.
General Meeting

March 18th 7:00 p.m.
1st Presbyterian Church,

Linn Ave. & Warner Milne Rd.
Our Speaker will be Nancy Busch,

Code Enforcement Officer for Oregon City.
Please, plan to attend this meeting and learn first
hand how City Codes affect each of us.
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The city wide EGG HUNT will be
Saturday, April 3rd

At Rivercrest Park
10 am SHARP!!!

We can still use donations; either money to
buy candy or bags of individually wrapped
candy.
If you would like to help, call (503) 656-0213

Children are welcome.
Refreshments will be served.

The annual Oregon City Community Food Drive runs
from February 27*thru March 15th. Non-perishable food

can be dropped off anywhere you see the barrels, in
grocery stores, etc. These will be distributed to HOPE for

distribution to local food pantries.Any questions call
(503) 656-3433 or visit the website

www.oregoncitvumc.com
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A dog may be man’s best friend but he won’t be
your neighbor’s best friend if he’s running loose and
using the park or the neighbor’s yard as a toilet.
Oregon City has a leash law; a clean up after your
dog ordinance and all dogs over 1 year old must be
licensed.
Please, be a good neighbor and gently remind your
dog owning neighbor, too.
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We are planning our hanging basket plant
sale for Saturday, May1st

at Rivercrest Park
from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm.

These baskets are from the same nursery
we have used in previous years and they
are some of the best we’ve seen. They will
make wonderful Mother’s Day gifts!!
Please, be loyal to our neighborhood. This
is our only fund raising project.
We know Freddie’shas some cheaper but this is local.

Any questions or comments about our
neighborhood , either good or bad, call Diane at
503-656-6435 or Patti 503-655-0213




